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Submission on Proposed Transmission Pricing 

Methodology  

Consultation paper 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit on the Proposed Transmission 

Pricing Methodology consultation paper. 

Waitaki Power Trust submits in support of the ETNZ (Energy Trust of 

NZ) submission to the consultation paper and urges the Electricity 

Authority to work towards an outcome that does not put more costs onto 

the household electricity consumer, network connected businesses and 

community organisations. 

As a 100% consumer owned trust, Waitaki Power Trust will continue to 

take an interest in issues that affect our consumers and engage with the 

EA on matters affecting them. 

 

John Clements 
Chairman 
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